
 

 Farewell program organized by Department of Bengali, Victoria Institution (College) 

 

The farewell program of the 2023 pass-out batch was organized by the Department of Bengali 

on 12th November 2024 in Keshub Memorial Hall, VIC. The programme was inaugurated by 

Principal Madam Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal by lightening the lamp. The students as well as the 

faculty members of Bengali department enthusiastically participated in the programme. The 

students arranged a well-coordinated cultural performance for the outgoing students. The event 

was filled with emotions, feelings and exchange of memories among the students and faculties 

of Bengali department. 
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Lightening of lamp by Principal Madam Dr. Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal 



 

 

 

 

Principal Madam Dr. Maitreyi Ray 

Kanjilal being felicitated by a 

student of Bengali department. 

The audience including 

Principal Madam Dr. 

Maitreyi Ray Kanjilal, 

the faculties and students 

of Bengali department 



 

 

 

Dance performance by a student 

of Bengali department 

A group photograph: outgoing batch 2023 and faculties of Bengali department 


